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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #18-0732   
 COMMISSION CONFERENCE 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Lee R. Feldman, ICMA-CM, City Manager 
 
DATE: July 10, 2018 
  
TITLE: Florida Department of Transportation Pedestrian Bridge over the New River 

Project Update 
 
 
At the request of the Commission, representatives of the Florida Department of 
Transportation (FDOT) will provide an update on the feasibility study that they have 
completed regarding the installation of a pedestrian bridge over the New River in the 
vicinity of the Tunnel.   
 
The presentation will include an overview of the feasibility study that has been completed, 
including why the project was initiated, the outreach conducted during the study, and 
FDOT’s recommendations.   
  
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 - Letter from FDOT re: #150001 Hazardous Walking (Harbordale Elementary) 
Exhibit 2 - Letter from Broward County School Board re: #150001 Hazardous Walking 
(Harbordale Elementary) 
 

 
Prepared by:  Karen Warfel, Transportation and Mobility 
 
Department Director:   Diana Alarcon, Transportation & Mobility 


